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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the "Clean vehicle Legislation". 
We live near the Port and are very aware of the diesel fumes from the logging trucks and other
heavy vehicles that enter the port property. I believe other ports in the state have regulations
concerning emissions which our Olympia Port didn't adopt. I"m hopeful that this proposed
regulation will rectify that. The science certainly supports this action. 
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